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The University Librarians Association (ULA) organized two days workshop for university library’s support staff on
23rd and 24t of March, 2017 at the main library auditorium of University of Ruhuna. The Chief Guest Senior Prof.
Gamini Senanayake - Vice-Chancellor of University of Ruhuna, ceremonially inaugurated the workshop. Ms. M. A. L.
Silva, President of ULA University of Colombo, Ms. P.K.S. Manathunga, General Secretary ULA University of Colombo
and Mrs. S. Arulanantham, Librarian of University of Jaffna glorified the inauguration as guests of honour.

Mr.Manoj Jinadasa, Senior Lecturer, University of Kelaniya, Senior Assistant Librarians Dr. Menaka Hindagolla,
University of Peradeniya, Dr. C.N.K.Alahakoon, University of Peradeniya, Mr. N. Hettiarachchi, Mr. U.A. Lal Pannila,
Mr. ].J. Garusingarachchige from University of Ruhuna served as resource persons for the workshop. Mrs. D.G.A.S.
Malkanthi, Senior Assistant Librarian, Wayamba University of Sri Lanka served as Tamil translator for Tamil
participants. The workshop covered different topics such as university library service, work ethics, library resource
maintenance & conservation, personal relations, team work, communication skills, basic computer applications,
library related software.

The training officer of ULA Mr. U.A. Lal
Pannila was instrumental in organizing
this event on behalf of ULA. Most of the
participants admired that wvaluable
knowledge gathered by different
resource persons.
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